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Webinar - Q4 FY25 Quarterly Activities Presentation 
 
 
 
Visionflex Group Ltd (ASX:VFX) (“VFX” or the “Company”), a leader in virtual diagnostic healthcare technology 
solutions, is pleased to announce that it will hold an investor webinar on 17 July 2025 which will follow the release of 
the Q4 FY25 financial results. 
 
Visionflex Managing Director and CEO, Joshua Mundey, will provide a short presentation discussing the quarterly 
results and business outlook which will then be followed by Q&A. 
 
Webinar Details: 12pm AEST, Thursday 17 July 2025.  
Link to register to attend the presentation: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/AS8y0bi5Q9moRbq67psmOQ 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar as well as 
dial-in details for those that wish to join by phone. 
 
Questions can be submitted on the day or sent in advance to joe@lynxadvisors.com.au. 
 
Please note, a replay of the webinar will be available at the above mentioned link shortly following the conclusion of 
the live session. 
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About Visionflex Group 
 
At Visionflex, we believe that healthcare should be accessible, efficient, and connected. Our integrated hardware and 
software platform allows healthcare providers to deliver comprehensive, collaborative care in real time, no matter 
the location. From metropolitan health networks to community-based care, Visionflex is reshaping how healthcare is 
delivered by connecting healthcare teams with the tools and technology needed to provide effective, efficient, and 
high-quality care. 
 
For more information, visit vfx-group.com 
 
 


